
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world

 

 

 

21st May 2019 

 

Year 5 and 6 Kwik Cricket Festival on 10th June at Alnwick Cricket Club. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

 

Class Three children have been invited to take part in a Kwik Cricket Festival at Alnwick 

Cricket Club on Monday 10th June. All children in class 3 will be attending and are expected to 

take part, unless there is a medical reason which means they need to stay at school.  

 

Please ensure your child wears full school PE kit (shorts and t-shirt) that day and has their 

school hoodie/ jumper, jacket, water bottle, sun-hat and sun cream.  

 

Please note the cost of this day will be covered by our School Sports Budget.  

 

We will return to school for usual end of day arrangements and if your child has a school 

dinner they will be provided with a packed lunch. Otherwise they will need a packed lunch. 

 

Please fill in the permission slip below and return by Friday.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Erin Fletcher  

Class Three Teacher  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Kwik Cricket Festival 

Pupil: …………………………………………………………… 

 

 I give permission for my child to attend the Kwik Cricket Festival on 10th  June. 

 I allow my child to travel to and from by coach.  

 I understand that my child will need a packed lunch. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………… 

 
 


